Board of Public Works & Safety Meeting
Executive Session
Wednesday, April 25, 2018 - 10:00 a.m.
Ligonier City Hall - 301 S. Cavin St. - Ligonier, IN 46767

Pursuant to Indiana Code 5-14-1.5-6.1(b) (5), the Board of Public Works and Safety of the Civil
City of Ligonier, Indiana, met in Executive Session on Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 10:00 am, in the
Conference Room at the Ligonier City Hall located at 301 S. Cavin Street, Second Floor, Ligonier,
Indiana 46767, for purpose of receiving information about and interviewing two prospective

employees.

Present: Mayor Patty Fisel, Board Members Tom Janes and Earle Franklin, Street Superintendent Mike
Burdette, Wastewater Superintendent Kenny Sprague, and Clerk-Treasurer Barb Hawn.

Applications for the positions were reviewed. Interviews were conducted. No decisions were made,
and the Executive Session was concluded.
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